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Homeowner’s Portal


Make sure to visit The Landings Owner’s 
Portal.  It contains live account balance 
information, options to pay dues, ARC forms 
and more.  Check it out!!!!!  
www.thelandingslongwood.com 


All homeowners should have received a letter 
or an email regarding how to login to the 
owners’ portal.  Look in your junk mail if you 
haven to seen the email in your inbox, 
subject “Welcome to Vantaca” from Specialty 
Management.  


If you do not find that email, please send 
email to info@greatcommunities.com and 
include your address to request the Portal 
Instructions be sent to you. 


Welcome New Residents


Please join the Landings Community 
Relations Committee in welcoming new 
residents Vanessa and Austin.  They will be 
living at 600 Landings Place along with their 
dog, “Enzo”


1000 Pine Hollow Point  

Altamonte Springs, FL 32714


Community Association Manager

Rachel Wood

407-647-2622 


info@greatcommunities.com
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Volunteer for Pool Committee 
Needed


The Landings is in need of a volunteer 
for the Pool Committee!


Pat Stark will be rotating out of this volunteer 
position March 2024.  Pat will be glad to 
provide guidance to the new volunteer on the 
duties involved in this position.  There are 
written Pool Committee duties that were 
approved by the Landings HOA Board.


The Landings volunteer position is an 
important one to assist in the upkeep of the 
Landings Pool - A Key Asset in this 
community.


The volunteer position provides 24-hour key 
card pass to enter the pool area, and a key to 
the storeroom and pool filtration room to 
perform tasks as needed.  


Please contact our Community Association 
Manager, Rachel Wood at 
rwood@greatcommunities.com or a board 
member, if you are interested in fill-in this 
important volunteer position for The 
Landings of Longwood.


Check It Out


Check out the brand new community bulletin 
board located by the front pool entrance!  
The Monthly Newsletter will be placed inside 
along with any other relevant community 
news.
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